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10 February 2020

Lex B
fyi-request-11940-a18dcb9d@requests.fyi.org.nz
Dear Lex

Thank you for your request of 24 December 2019, requesting the following information under
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

Please provide to me any information regarding the property at 70 Upper Queen street,
previously set to be developed into housing by Housing New Zealand.

Is this property still planning to be developed? Please provide any project timelines about
this project and when development is set to begin.

On 8 January 2020 you refined your request to:

I'd be interested in your suggestion of general information, such as background to the
redevelopment and where you are currently at in the redevelopment process.

I am extending the time frame for providing you with a response by six working days under
section 15A(1)(b) of the Act in order for us to make necessary consultations on your request.

A response will be provided to you by 18 February 2020. We will endeavour to provide a
decision on your request as soon as possible within this timeframe. You have the right to ask
the Ombudsman to review this decision to extend the time frame.

Yours sincerely

Kainga Ora — Homes and Communities



